
February 2, 2024

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
We are in for a fun time tonight at the Family
Dance and I hope to see you there if you
RSVP’d. Thanks so much to the PTO and
Nicole Humber for organizing it all!
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle
Attendance this week: 93%
(Up from 92%. We are trying to improve attendance, school and
district wide. I’ll be posting attendance each week.)

YEARBOOK ANNOUNCEMENT
The 2023-2024 San Miguel yearbook is officially for sale! We are
excited to be partnering with a new company this year that
offers 2 free personalized pages per yearbook. Ordering and
personalizing books is easy, visit: www.treering.com/validate
and enter the San Miguel passcode: 1016951376283954
Custom pages are due by 3/22, so order today! Any questions,
please reach out to Jana Eliason. janaeliason@gmail.com

NORTH BAY DISCOVERY DAY
The North Bay Discovery Day is a great family event on Saturday
March 9 at the Sonoma County Fairgrounds. Click here for more
information.

STUDENT COUNCIL FOOD DRIVE
The San Miguel Student Council is sponsoring a food drive that
will run from January 22nd through February 9th. Click here for
more information.

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
Please join San Miguel's 3rd graders for their annual Recorder
Concert on Thursday, Feb. 15 at 6:00-6:20 pm in the San Miguel
gym.
IMPORTANT - Winter Concert Date Change!
The District Winter Concert for 4th-, 5th-, and 6th-grade music
students will now be on the evening of Thursday, February 29.
Please save the date. I hope all 4th-6th music students at Mark
West, Riebli, and San Miguel can make it! The concert will be
held in the Mark West Elementary gym on Feb. 29. All guitar,
clarinet, and trumpet students will perform from 5:45-6:20pm.
All violin and chorus students will perform from 6:45-7:20pm.
Music students will receive info flyers in their classes soon.
As always, please help music students to remember their
instruments and music/books on their music days: Riebli on
Mondays, San Miguel on Tuesdays, and Mark West on Fridays.
Please encourage students to practice a little every day. One
half hour of instruction once a week is not enough to learn these
instruments. Daily practice can make the biggest difference,
making it more fun for the student as well. Happy playing!
The next meeting of the Mark West Education Foundation will
be on Tuesday, February 6 from 5:00-6:00pm at the District

Office Learning Center. Please join us to learn more
about how to support music and arts education in the
Mark West District. All are welcome!

UPCOMING DATES
2/2/24 - GLOW Family Dance 5:00 (Taco Truck 4:30)
2/5/24 - Site Council Meeting 3:30 pm

2/12/24 - Lincoln’s Birthday Holiday
2/19/24 - President’s Day Holiday
2/23/24 - San Miguel Spirit Day (wear Spirit Wear or Red/Black)
2/29/24 - Winter Music Concert
3/9/24 - North Bay Discovery Day 10-4

COACH BRE ON PE
We sure did have some fun in PE on our 100th day of school!
Everyone, even those 100 years olds, were able to participate in
our stations for 100 seconds. We will be back to basketball next
week!
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